
A NEW YEAR
TO VOLUNTEER

THROUGH
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NEW  YEAR,
NEW LOOK

The new t-shirts that Kiwanis
Club has donated to us have
been ordered! We can't wait
to see everyone wearing our

new Key Club merch!
 
 

NEXT 
MEETING: 

Thursday,
January 30th

Good luck with
midterm exams!
 

Happy New Year, Key
Clubbers! As always,
our resolution here at the
Seekonk High School Key
Club is to volunteer more
in this new year. We hope
be even more involved in
our community than we
were in 2019. Let's start
the decade off strong!

SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B
IMPORTANT
REMINDERS

NEWS

K E Y  C L U B !
It is more important
than ever to check

Google Classroom and
your email regularly for
info on VOLOPPS and
important Key Club
events!

If you are interested in
attending DECON to

meet Key Clubbers  from
all around the area and
learn more about what
Key Club does, please fill
out the Google Form on
Classroom!
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SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B 
 
 
 
 

LITTLE
HATS
BIG
HEARTS  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Flag Football Tournament
Saturday, January 4th,

Saturday, January 11th, 
& Saturday, January 18th

at WON Sports
Check SignUpGenius to see

the 5 time slots
for each day!

UPCOMING
VOLOPPS

 

NEWS

HMS TUTORING 
Tutoring at HMS has

begun! If you would like
to volunteer after

school, please contact
Lucy Codega! Bus

passes will be available
for transportation!

Are you interested in
knitting for a cause? Join

our president, Emily
Fasteson, in raising

awareness for babies born
with congenital heart

diseases by knitting red
baby hats! No experience is

required. Meetings are
Fridays after school in 

Sra Marinucci’s room (341).
 

If you would like to
contribute but don't want to
knit, donations of red yarn
are very much appreciated!

 
MES TUTORING 

Tutoring at MES will on
Mondays, Wednesdays,
and Thursdays! Please

contact Giana D'Ambra
and Jocelyn Wozny if you

are interested!

ATTENTION
BABYSITTERS

Babysitting VOLOPPs are
coming soon! Please check

for emails from chairs Giana
D'Ambra & Jocelyn Wozny!


